Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

From: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

Sent: Thursday, February 14, 2019 7:15 AM

To: ‘Littrell, Kyle'

Cc: Sanders, Toady; 'Ashley Ager (aager@Itenv.com)’; Adrian Baker; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Venegas,
Victoria, EMNRD

Subject: RE: [EXT] URGENT - Extension request PLU #420 Battery (2RP-5102) (30-015-39795) 11-19-2019

RE: 2RP-5102

Kyle,

Your request for an extension to Feb 28th, 2019 is approved.

Thank you,

Robert J Hamlet

State of New Mexico

Energy, Minerals, and Natural Resources
Oil Conservation Division

811 S. First St., Artesia NM 88210

(575) 840-5963
Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, or
local laws and/or regulations.

From: Littrell, Kyle <Kyle_Littrell@xtoenergy.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 13, 2019 5:36 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>
Cc: Sanders, Toady <Toady_Sanders@xtoenergy.com>; 'Ashley Ager (aager@Itenv.com)' <aager@Itenv.com>; Adrian
Baker <abaker@ltenv.com>

Subject: [EXT] URGENT - Extension request PLU #420 Battery/2RP-5102

Importance: High

Mike,

XTO is requesting an extension to the 90-day timeline for completed remediation and closure report submittal required
in 19.15.29.12.B.(1) NMAC at the PLU #420 Battery (RP# 2RP-5102). The release occurred on November 19, 2018. XTO
began site characterization sampling on November 27, 2018 and proceeded with excavation of impacted soil based on
soil sampling results. Excavation confirmation sampling data from the most recent samples (collected February 6,

2019 indicate additional soil removal and sampling is necessary. XTO estimates final work and reporting can be



completed within two weeks. The 90-day deadline from the release date is February 17, 2019. XTO requests an
extension of this deadline until February 28, 2019.

If you have any questions, please let me know. Thanks. —Kyle

Kyle Littrell

XTO Energy Inc.

Safety, Health & Environmental Supervisor
Delaware District

Phone:(432)-221-7331 | Mobile:(970)-317-1867
kyle littrell@xtoenergy.com
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